
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This year in QUEST class we will be using the engineering design process for 

multiple projects. To keep our projects running smoothly we would like to get some help 

from home in the form of donated supplies. Many of these materials would usually be 

recycled or thrown away. If you have any of the supplies below, please wash the item 

out if needed, have your child bring them into school and put them into classroom 

donation bin outside of his/her QUEST classroom. Thank you in advance for your help! 

- Mrs. Jaeger & Mr. Voorhees 

 

Suggested Materials 

- plastic containers 

- plastic water 

bottles 

- plastic water jugs 

- large plastic bins 

- soda bottles 

- apple sauce cups 

- yogurt cups 

- paper towel tubes 

- toilet paper tubes 

- bubble wrap 

- packing materials 

- foam 

- old CDs 

- coffee cans 

- lids of any size 

- wheels 

- Pringles cans 

- empty tissue boxes 

- egg cartons 

- buckets 

- Ziploc bags 

- fabric squares 

- yarn 

- string 

- scraps of cloth 

- old/unused Lego 

sets or pieces 

- old puzzles or 

pieces 

- old game pieces 

- dice 

- playdough 

- hangers 

- plastic cups 

- twisty ties 

- metal washers 

- corks 

- old iPhones or 

iPods 

- old radios 

 

Anything else you think we might be able to use is welcome! 


